


 out of office. Are you able to advise if you are happy with this please, mainly on the section about number
 of trips and if there is anything else we have missed below.
 
Many thanks
Rhyanna
 
 

From: King Rhyanna 
Sent: 19 July 2018 09:14
To: @bird.co'
Subject: FOI
 
Morning
 
I work closely with Michael Hurwitz, and just wanted to inform you that e recently received an FOI about
 Bird which  was informed about. I just wanted to check in with you to check if there is anything else
 commercially sensitive that we should be redacting from your LinkedIn email chain with Michael on the 3
 July.
 
From the attached we are proposing to remove the following from your most recent reply on the basis that
 it is commercially sensitive.

th  

 

 
There is one question regarding whether we should be including the section that refers to the number of
 rides over the last 3 months, we are happy to remove this is you wish too.
 
Many thanks
Rhyanna
 

Rhyanna King
Executive Manager | Transport Innovation Directorate

Transport for London
@tfl.gov.uk

Tel: 
Address: Palestra, Zone 11R2, 197 Blackfriars Road, Southwark, SE18NJ

 
 
 

***********************************************************************************

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in
 error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If
 received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content.
 Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the
 contents of this email and any attached files.

 

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London,
 SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found
 on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

 



Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to
 carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any
 loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.

 




